el IS“ Woodstock Care Home

Posted on June 11, 2020

We were very touched this week when Lily’s family brought in lots of sweets and chocolate treats for our staff for Lily to

give out during National Carers Week.
This was their way to say thank you to everyone at Woodstock for their hard work and dedication.

Huge thanks to Lily, Christine and Clare for their lovely card and treats.
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